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       GREG HARGIS         STEVE MANKIN 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
9:00 AM  ASSEMBLY  

CONGREGATIONAL SINGING 

GREG HARGIS 
 

HERE I AM TO WORSHIP 
 

   WELCOME –HAI CAO 
 

# 646 ONWARD CHRISTIAN SOLDIERS 
 

# 650 SEND THE LIGHT 
 

PRAYER – JIM PIPKIN 
 

# 287 THERE IS A REDEEMER 
 

 

LORD’S SUPPER –  

DAVID BATES 
 

 

CONTRIBUTION –  

GREG CHANDLER 
 

Dismiss Children to 

Children’s Worship  
 

 

#624 SEEKING THE LOST 
 

 

SERMON – THADDEUS BRUNO 
 
 

#659 I LOVE TO TELL THE STORY 
 

#626 CHRIST FOR THE WORLD WE 

SING 
 

 

SHEPHERD’S PRAYER  

GREG HARGIS 
 
 

 PM SMALL GROUPS 
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VOLUME LX NO. 20 MAY 15, 2016 

MISSION:  We glorify God, love one another, are fiercely dedicated to reaching the 

lost, and are walking in His Way. 

VISION:  We seek to be a place where burdens are lifted, hearts are healed, and 

communities are loved, served, and taught God’s truth. 

~ Our Guests Are Very Special to Us! ~ 

 

We are delighted you decided to join us to worship God. We are here for you. If you have any 

questions about the worship service or the Bible, please feel free to ask our minister or any member 

of the church.    We teach the Word of God and worship in Spirit and in Truth.  We have no creed 

but Christ, accept no book but the Bible, and wear no name but Christian. 

                                                                                                                                   Please come again soon! 

 OUR GUESTS TODAY 
                               

We are so blessed to have with us today, Thaddeus and 
Elaine Bruno.  They have been in Lubbock where Thaddeus 
graduated with a Master’s degree in Biblical Studies. 
Congratulations.  
Thaddeus will also be teaching combined Bible classes. 
 

On page 3 you can read about the work they are doing in 
Bermuda with the West End Church.  Please welcome them 
and make them both feel at home at Webb Chapel. 

 

THE LIGHTHOUSE 
 
Once I was lost upon the sea 
It seemed all hope was gone 
My ship was drifting helplessly 
Battered by the storms 
 
But then I saw a brilliant light 
Shining brighter than the day 
It seemed to beckon – come to me 
I will light the way 
 
Now my ship is in the harbor 
Anchored firmly near the shore 
In the shadow of the lighthouse 
Safe forevermore 
 
Often times I wonder 
Just where that I would be 
If the lighthouse –  
Jesus Christ the Lord 
Had not rescued me 



 
 

Submitted by Linda Halcomb 

 

PRAYERS 
    

   Corky Holcombe had her 2nd knee surgery May 9th.  The 
surgery went well.  Keep her in your prayers as she recovers.     

Herman Cain is doing so much better.  They appreciate all 
the prayers.  Pray for Tommie as she cares for him. 
 

   Gail Criss called requesting prayers for John.  His condition 
has worsened.   Please pray for John and Gail and the family. 
 

   George Budurin will undergo heart surgery for two or 
three bypasses on Tuesday, May 24, at The Heart Hospital in 
Plano.  He expects to be hospitalized five to seven days.  He is 
to arrive at the hospital at 5:30 in the morning, so the surgery 
should be an early one.  Please pray for a successful surgery.  
 

   Roger Whitton is now at Jesse and Shirley’s home.  Please 
continue your prayers for him as he continues to feel better. 
 

   Andy Jones, son of Herb and Joan Jones, had surgery 
recently.  He was released to go home but has been re-
admitted to the hospital with complications. Please keep him 
and the family in prayer. 
 
      
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR …  AGING RELATED:  Rosa Arredondo, Jauvada Curtis,  Athelle Newbrough, Virginia Price    

CANCER:   John Criss, Denny Francis, Bobby Moore, Robert Mounsey, Chandler Russell (niece of Hubert O’Rear), Judi 
Swayne    ONGOING HEALTH ISSUES:  Buddy Grieb, Florence Hall, Morris Jones, Crissy Ketchersid, Kelly & Ginger Lawson, 
Ruth Parker, Bess Petrykowski,  Consuelo Roncancio, Kami Terashita, James Walker, Linda Yocum 
 

LADIES WEDNESDAY EVENING 

CLASS 
 

 Ladies, mark your calendars now and plan to 
attend the ladies Wednesday evening class on 
June 1. This will be the kick off for our summer 
series, "Living The Lyrics". Denell Dennis, who 
coined the concept of "living the lyrics", will be our 
guest teacher that evening. Plan now to be a part 
of this class for at least this one evening. Everyone 
is asked to bring their Bibles. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Ladies Night Out 

Friday, May 20th, 7 pm 
Tea (or coffee) and desserts  

with Jane Austen 
     Hosted by Jenise Judah and Linda Halcomb. 
        

Please come and hear our presentation on the 
beloved author Jane Austen. We will end the 

festivities with a tea cup swap.  Bring a tea cup 
you feel you can part with if you want to 

participate; 
                   Strictly optional! See you then. 

 

STUDIES IN THE BIBLE PRAYERS 
 

Christopher Holland Patricia Sharp, Judith Serna, Stephanie 
Sowders 

FROM THE PLAYGROUND COMMITTEE 
 

Our silent auction/movie night is less than a month 
away.  We have some pretty exciting items for the auction, 
but we could use more.  If you can think of a business that 
might be willing to donate something, there are forms in the 
foyer at our display for you to use.  This could be in the form 
of goods or services- nail places, hair places, massage, 
etc.  Also, if you have something you'd personally like to 
donate, please let one of us know that too. Thanks for your 
help!  Be sure and mark your calendars for Friday night, June 
3rd and make plans to join us!   
 

Deborah Herrington, Amber Willis, Donelle Chandler, 
Lisa White, Rebecca Faulkner, Mitzi Thompson 
  

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Chris and Rebecca Faulkner are the proud parents of twin 
boys born May 11th.   James Randy arrived weighing 6 
pounds, 1 ounce and Jonah Wayne arrived weighing 5 
pounds, 4 ounces.  Mom, dad and little brother Peyton are all 
doing great.  Proud grandparents, Deborah and Brian 
Herrington, and great grandmother, Martha Ford are all 
doing well also. 

WEDDING SHOWER 
 

 

There will be a wedding 
shower for Shelby Criss in 
the home of Julia Thacker, 
Sunday May 22 from 2-4pm.  
Shelby and fiance` Rodrigo 
Rangel Jr. are registered at 
Bed Bath and Beyond. 

 



  
  

 

GOOD NEWS 
 

Dear Brothers, Sisters and Friends in The Lord at Webb Chapel, 
 

I want to share my good news regarding my brother, John Veyon 
and the positive progress he has made while enduring treatment 
for Leukemia. 
 

Thanks to a new and understanding doctor, John is at home with 
home healthcare. Only God, The Great Physician could provide the 
answer. (The Leukemia he has is not curable but it is treatable.) 
 

My heartfelt thanks to all of you for the fervent prayers offered for 
my brother. 
 

Love in The Lord, 
Ilene Ashworth, John Veyon and family 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

May 20 – Ladies Night Out 
May 21 – Golf Tournament 
May 22 – Wedding Shower for Shelby Criss 
May 30 – Memorial Day 
 

June 5 – Summer Quarter Begins 
June 12 – Mission Sunday 
June 19 – Father’s Day 
 

July 4 – Independence Day 
 

July 16 – Fishing Trip 
 

August 13 – Give Away Day 
 

Add these dates to your calendar 
 
 
 

 

THADDEUS BRUNO UPDATE 
 

 

March of this year marked two years since we moved to Bermuda to work with the 
West End Church of Christ. We used the first three months doing an analysis of the 
strengths and needs, and recasting new vision for our congregation. From these 
sessions we came away with new vision and mission statements and also set goals for 
the four purpose areas of worship, edification, benevolence and evangelism. We also 
emphasized servant leadership, and truth, love, and forgiveness as the necessary 
context for all our activities. 

 

God has blessed our efforts as we have worked feverishly toward our goal of self-support, embracing his 
vision us. We have had nine baptisms, six restorations, and eight persons from other congregations who 
have place membership with us at West End. We have hosted Dr. Brad Harrub twice in his Creation vs 
Evolution seminars and Hosted the now diseased Darrell Holt for a summer gospel meeting. We have also 
hosted vacation Bible School annually, seeing record numbers of both children and adults. These meetings 
have brought great visibility and increased visitors to our congregation and our attendance has moved from 
the mid-thirties to the mid-sixties. Our contribution has also increased by over $5,000. Per month. 
 

Our activities include Bring A Neighbor Sundays hosted once a month, monthly visits and devotions at Lefroy 
House (a home for senior citizens), monthly leadership meetings, leadership training and weekly personal 
evangelism training. We also use our church facility to host a monthly Free Market where clothing, shoes, 
and books are made available to our surrounding communities. Sisters working in our benevolence ministry, 
set up the donated items for the four-hour display, and then store them again for the next time. About one 
hundred persons visit the Free Market. We hand out invitations to worship and religious literature, as well 
as try to secure personal Bible studies. I have recently started a radio program Let God Be True that airs 
weekly on MAGIC 102.7 FM. Our listenership is slowly growing as members invite others to listen. We get 
good feedback from mostly members of our local congregation as well as from other congregations of the 
Church of Christ. 
 

We are stopping by Webb Chapel on our way back from Lubbock where I am graduating from their online 
studies program with a Master’s degree in Biblical Studies (MBS), for Mission Sunday. It will be great to see 
familiar faces and new ones at Webb Chapel, and have the opportunity to present a message on Sunday. I 
will also do a report on our efforts here and take questions from the congregation. I plan to address the topic 
“The Anatomy of Ministry That Pleases God.” 
 

Thaddeus Bruno 
 



 

 

CHILDRENõS WORSHIP  

THIS MORNING ð HALL 4 

 AGES 2 YEARS THROUGH  

5TH GRADE 

 5TH GRADE  

 

 

 

 
RECORDS FOR THE WEEK 

MAY 8,  2016 
A.M. WORSHIP  ......................  217 
SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY  .................  175 
SMALL GROUPS ........................ NA 
WEDNESDAY ...........................  79 
CONTRIBUTION ..................  $10,841 
ASSISTANCE .........................  $223 

THIS WEEKõS RECORDS FOR 
SPANISH-LANGUAGE SERVICES 

SPANISH MORNING WORSHIP ............  73 
SPANISH MORNING CLASS ...............  23 
SPANISH WORSHIP CONTRIBUTION ...  $504 

 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
& ACTIVITIES 

 SUNDAY 
 MORNING WORSHIP ...............   9:00 AM 
 BIBLE CLASSES ...................  10:30 AM 
 SUNDAY EVENING ...........  SMALL GROUPS 
MONDAY 
 THE JAMES GROUP ...............  7:30 PM 
 STEVE STEELE .............  972-243-4673 
 TUESDAY 
 LADIESõ CLASS (school yr) ........  9:30 AM  
 ASSISTANCE (FOOD) .........  11 AM ð 2 PM 
 WEDNESDAY 
  BIBLE CLASSES .............  7:00-7:45 PM 
 THURSDAY 
ASSISTANCE (FOOD) ............  11 AMð2 PM 

LATINO SERVICES 
SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY .............  10:30 AM 
SUNDAY WORSHIP ...............   11:30 AM 
WEDNESDAY .......................  7:00 PM 

KOREAN SERVICES 
 SUNDAY BIBLE STUDY & WORSHIP .....  3 PM 
 FRIDAY ...............................  8 PM 

SHEPHERDS 
WALTER BEAM 

GEORGE BUDURIN 
JERRY CALVERT 
GREG HARGIS 

BRIAN HERRINGTON 
STEVE MANKIN 
BOB NIENSTADT 
STEVE STEELE 

 

MINISTERS 
BERT ALEXANDER 

HAI CAO 
HENRY RONCANCIO 

  

MISSIONARIES 
BARRY BAGGOTT ..  FRENCH-SPEAKING WORLD  
THADDEUS BRUNO ..................  BERMUDA 
CALVIN SEMPLE......................  GUYANA 
JESUS SOSA ..........................  MEXICO 
YURI TARTAN .......................  UKRAINE 
 

PHONES 
CHURCH OFFICE ...........  972-241-3293 

 FAX .......................  972-243-0627 

 

W EBB CHAPEL  

CHURCH OF CHRIST  

13425  W EBB CHAPEL ROAD  

DALLAS , TX  75234  

972 -241 -3293  

www.webbchapel.org  

 

SENIOR SAINTS 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

WAYNE WHITE ................... MAY 17 
EDWIN GARNER .................. MAY 22 
PEGGY BATTAGLIOLA ......... MAY 24 
DENNIS MCFADDEN............ MAY 28 
CAM HOLLAND ....................... JUNE 1 
HERMAN CAIN ........................ JUNE 2 
SYLVIA PETTY ........................ JUNE 4 
ROBERT MOUNSEY ................ JUNE 6 
VIRGINIA HUNT-ROYAL ........ JUNE 8 
FLORENE O’REAR ............... JUNE 10 
VIRGINIA DILLER ................ JUNE 14 
JOAN SMITH ........................ JUNE 15 
BOBBY MOORE ................... JUNE 23 
CAROLYN FISHER ................ JUNE 25 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 

YOUTH NEWS  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING 

ACTIVITIES 
 

CFB Graduation        June 4 
Work Camp                June 6-10 
Wilderness Trek       June 17-25 
Mission Trip              July 3-10 

 
 
 
 

LIVE VIDEO STREAMING 
 

To watch our Live Video Streaming, go to    www.webbchapel.org/live.html  
To view a sermon from this past year, On-Demand, go to 
www.christianworldmedia.com/livechannel/webbchapel  
 

LAKE TEXOMA FISHING TRIP 

July 16th  

The trip is for men and young men (those 
under 16 must have adult sponsor.)  We 
will be leaving from Webb Chapel at 
3:30am and will have breakfast at 5:30am 
at Alberta Creek Marina on the lake.  
Fishing will be from 6am until noon.  The 
cost is $125.  This includes fishing, bait and 
cleaning.  A non-refundable deposit was 
due May 8th.  The balance is due June 18th, 
four weeks prior to trip.  Transportation 
will be the Webb Chapel bus.  It seats up to 
23 people.  You will need a rain suit, top 
and bottom.  No ponchos!  A Lake Texoma 
fishing license is required.  The cost is $12.  
They may be purchased online or at 
Walmart.  If interested or have questions 
see David Day. 
 

2016 

WEBB CHAPEL CHURCH OF 

CHRIST MEMORIAL GOLF 

TOURNAMENT 
 

Please join us for this year’s spring golf 
tournament.  It will be held at the Los Rios 
Country Club in Plano on Saturday, May 21st 
with a shotgun start at 1:00pm.  The cost for 
the green fees, cart, range balls, and snacks is 
only $45.00.  The cost for the fun and 
fellowship: Priceless.  Please make plans to 
stay for the awards ceremony following the 
tournament. Come join your brothers and 
sisters for a wonderful day of fun and sun.  The 
date is quickly approaching.   Please contact 
Jim Ellison if you have questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.webbchapel.org/
http://www.webbchapel.org/live.html
http://www.christianworldmedia.com/livechannel/webbchapel

